
July 10, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

We're excited to serve your children once again in the OLS Cafe this school year! Lunch orders 
will continue to be placed through our online system at christiancatering@ahotlunch.com. 

Returning Parents 

Please log in to your account and update your child's information before placing any new 
lunch orders. 

New Parents 

To set up your account: 

1. Visit: https://christiancaterine:.ahotlunch.com/login
2. Sign up for a new account after August 1, once you know your child's teacher.
3. Enter the campus code: OLS to add your child.

Once your account is active, you may also use the HotLunch.com iOS App: 
Do, nload the app 
When prompted, enter the domain: christiancatering. 

If you need help once logged in, click on Software Support, located at the bottom left of your 

dashboard. 

Menus & Ordering 

• Monthly menus will be posted around the 25th and remain open for ordering until the 5th
of the following month.

• If your child will be absent, please cancel their meal online by 8:00 AM to receive a
credit.

• For cancellation instructions, refer to the FAQs at the bottom of your homepage.

Help Keep Prices Low 

To help us manage operating costs, please place multi-day or monthly orders when possible. 
Each transaction incurs a fee, and limiting single-day orders helps us maintain stable pricing. 




